
Ladies and gentlemen of the insurance review board, 

I appreciate your time and the opportunity to discuss my recent claim 

denial regarding my home insurance policy. My purpose here is not merely 

to contest this decision but to ensure that a fair assessment is given in 

light of all the circumstances involved. 

Firstly, I would like to highlight the specifics of my policy, which 

clearly states coverage for unexpected damages due to severe weather 

conditions. On [date], a storm unprecedented in its intensity visited our 

area, causing significant damage to my property. The local weather bureau 

classified this event as a once-in-a-decade storm, aligning with the 

policy's criteria for coverage. 

Secondly, substantial evidence supports the cause of the damage. Attached 

are reports from certified professionals who assessed the damage 

immediately after the incident. These reports indicate that the 

destruction was indeed a direct result of the intense weather conditions-

-conditions my policy purports to cover. 

Lastly, I wish to emphasize my long-term commitment to maintaining this 

insurance policy. Over the years, I have paid my premiums diligently and 

ensured that my responsibilities as a policyholder have been upheld 

without fail. 

Given these points, I respectfully request a reevaluation of my claim 

with a view to receiving the coverage I am entitled to. I am confident 

that a thorough review of the evidence alongside the terms of my policy 

will affirm my position.  

Thank you for your attention and consideration. I look forward to a 

favorable resolution. 


